
REPORT TO NZAP COUNCIL, APRIL 2023 
 
From the PDC Committee  
 
Committee membership currently stands at one confirmed member, and potentially one new 
member, although they have not been able to attend as no meetings have been organised; the 
committee has not met formally since August 2022.  
 
There have been a few email interactions and connections with some Board members, but no 
official meetings as such.  Predominantly this is due to the currently significantly reduced 
size of the committee.  
 
There was a suggestion that the committee could be approached to assist with the planning 
and organising of an event planned for 2024, but given the small size of the group, it seems 
unlikely that the committee will be able to make much of a meaningful contribution, although 
it is willing to help out where it can.  
 
The committee has previously reported to the Board that it tends to imagine a different role 
for itself in future, given the changing landscape post-Covid.  A conversation between the 
NZAP president and the committee took place recently and the board is supportive of a 
change in its role and function in order to support the Board’s future focus for professional 
development for members.  
 
Robert Ford 
PDCC Secretary 
 


